
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

  
 

ASSIGNMENT NAME- “TO DEVELOP AND ROLL-OUT AN INTEGRATED 

PACKAGE AND TOOLS FOR IMPROVING HEALTH, NUTRITION AND 

EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT IN MEGHALAYA” 

 

RFP No: DHS/P-2/MHSSP/CS-1/2021-22  

DATED: 10th February, 2021 

 

 

We regret to inform that due to revision in scope of services, design and duration for 

the above-mentioned assignment, Meghalaya Health Systems Strengthening Project 

(MHSSP) had to cancel the subject consultancy and proposes to re-tender with the 

revised scope of work. We would like to thank you for your valuable time and very 

much appreciate your interest and participation in our procurement process.  

Please visit www.nhmmeghalaya.nic.in /Notice Board/MHSSP Tenders for more 

consultancy opportunities under MHSSP and for any update on the subject 

consultancy. 

 

Sd/- 

Project Director 

MHSSP 


